
 

 

Important 

Dates & 

Notes 

 

Dear Kent Road Parents and students,  

ASSEMBLY 

Last Friday we held our first virtual school assembly presented by Year Six student leaders 
with students watching and applauding from their classrooms.  

 

There is no word yet as to when we will be allowed to hold ‘live’ school assemblies with 
students and parents attending. We all recognize how important the connection between 
students is. In the interim we will continue to have online assemblies hosted by our Year 
Six leaders, to recognize the great efforts of our students. 

 

Thank you Derrick for playing the piano so beautifully at the start of the assembly. It was a 
pleasure to listen to and reflects the dedication he shows to developing his musical skills.   

 

GOLD MEDAL RECIPIENTS 

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded their gold medals on Friday 
after earning 72 green cards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA This Friday 

Please visit our 
website for 
locations  

postponed 
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 Thomas 6W    Grace 5L 

 Lachlan 5L    Christopher 5M 

 Inez 2C    Thenuka 2C 

 Calvin 2C    Felicity 2H 

 Rebecca 2P    Ryan 2I 

 Emma 1S    Karina 1S 

 Amelie 1H      

THANK YOU  

The missing special rock which was mentioned in last week’s newsletter has 
been found and returned to the family. Thank you sincerely from the family and 
school staff. 
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CLASS MERIT CERTIFICATES 

Congratulations also to the following students who received a class merit certificate for their engaged 
learning, respectful behavior and showing responsibility at school.  

 

Term Two Week 7          Tuesday 9th June 2020 

Rebeka KC For writing an excellent description about a frog. 

Maya KF For demonstrating confidence in her writing 

Sumaya KH For demonstrating confidence in literacy groups 

Jung KJ For writing creative sentences about a frog 

Jayon KK For having a wonderful start to Kindergarten 

Ivy KL Contributing great ideas to class discussions 

Riaan KS For always trying his best in class 

Zinia 1F For excellent sentence writing. I have seen a huge improvement in your 
work! 

Zac 1H For settling back into school and working hard in Maths 

Fedora 1IK For being a caring and helpful member of 1IK 

Evan 1K For showing dedication in all areas of his work 

Aaylen 1S Focus in class and improvement in Writing 

Naqiya 1V Using interesting adjectives in her Writing 

Thenuka 2C For sharing fantastic ideas during Science 

Emma 2H For sharing ideas in Mathematics 

Safa 2CH For great contributions in Maths about the split and jump strategies 

Eason 2I His great ideas and effort during Writing 

Zaya 2P For showing excellent improvement in Reading and Writing 

Adelene 2S For walking into 2S with a smile 

Ebony 3C Diligently applying herself and improving her Reading skills 

Sanvi 3G Working hard in all areas 

Leah 3J Making thoughtful connections during comprehension lessons 

Ruby 3L Settling into school and being persistent during Writing 

Jolene 3M Giving a great presentation about Scotland 
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Marcus 4B Being an engaged learner during class discussions 

Andrew 4C Great improvement in Reading and Writing 

Rachel 4R Showing confidence and persistence in Writing 

Christopher 4K His wonderfully creative ideas in diary writing 

Zac 5L Persistently trying to improve his work and behaviour 

Ryan 5S Showing persistence within his work ethics 

Nancy 5W Hard work and perseverance in learning English 

Hannah 6B Her focus and improvement especially in Maths 

Sasha 6B For her enthusiastic approach to new learning 

Lily 6P Being a caring and helpful member of 6P and working extremely hard 

Eugenia 6W Active and enthusiastic participation in class discussions 
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PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 

The NSW Government website states pedestrians are required to: 

 Obey signals at crossings (penalty applies for failure to do so); 

 Always cross at a pedestrian crossing if one is available (penalty applies for failure to do so); 

 Never assume a driver has seen you or intends to stop; 

 Never cross a road while using headphones or mobile phones; 

 Always hold the hands of children when crossing the road. 

The safest place for everyone to cross the road to enter or exit our school on Kent or Herring Roads is at 

the pedestrian crossing. We are very fortunate to have a crossing supervisor at both of these entry points 

to the school. The crossing supervisor’s job is to keep all pedestrians safe but parents must also take 

responsibility for following road rules.  

Yesterday Ryde Council traffic managers and local police attended the school to monitor the traffic, both 

pedestrians and drivers. Parents can expect to see parking rangers and police around the school over the 

next weeks. Parents should be mindful there are penalties such as fines and loss of points from driving 

licences for failure to obey road rules. 

Please teach your child to use the road safely and cross at the pedestrian crossing when one is available.  

 

OPPORTUNITY CLASS (OC) PLACEMENT TEST 

The 2021 Year 5 opportunity class placement process was put on hold in April 2020 due to the COVID-19 

situation.  

There is now a revised and simplified timeline for the OC placement process to ensure that students and 

families can have certainty about their placement as soon as possible. 

The changes include: 

 A new date for online applications. Parents must apply between 9 June 2020 and 26 June 2020. 
Late applications cannot be accepted. 

 A new test date - Wednesday 16 September 2020. 

To ensure fair and consistent assessment of students across New South Wales, students will be offered 

places based only on their test results this year – there will be no school assessment scores.   

There will also be no opportunity for appeals given the tight timeframes. 

For further detailed information I encourage you to visit (https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/

selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5  
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB CLOSING DATE – Wednesday 10th June @ 3.15pm 
 

ALL ORDERS ARE PROCESSED USING THE LOOP SYSTEM 
BOOKS ARE STILL DISTRIBUTED TO STUDENTS IN THEIR CLASSROOMS 
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx 
 
ORDERS PLACED WITH A CASH OR CHEQUE PAYMENT ARE NOT ACCEPTED 
 

Kent Road is a LOOP School – LOOP is Scholastic’s Linked Online Ordering & Payment 
System. All orders are now processed using the LOOP System. Parents order and pay for 
their books online, order forms and receipts do not have to be returned to school. 
Orders placed with a cash or cheque payment are no longer being accepted. 

Scholastic also has a LOOP App available for download via the App Store or  
Google Play. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
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Denise Minifie 

Principal 
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